
 

 

 
 

Shape the Future of Independent Living 

Attend the annual 

Consumer Forum & Youth Summit 
Friday, February 7, 2025 • 8:30 am – 4:30 pm  

Washington Plaza Hotel 
 10 Thomas Cir., NW 

 

 
The State Plan for Independent Living Services (SPIL) determines the independent 
living services provided to DC residents with disabilities. The forum and summit will 
educate attendees about the SPIL, help participants understand their roles, and gather 
input about the current draft, which can be found on the DCDIL website at State Plan 
For Independent Living  or DDS website at Statewide Independent Living Council | 
dds.  

If you cannot attend the forum, you may submit comments about the draft plan to 
Darnise Henry-Bush, Executive Director of the Statewide Independent Living Council, 
at Darnise.Bush@yahoo.com.  
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